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Usually, we tell you about what happened this past week; for this bulletin, we want you to know
what is happening this coming week.

On Wednesday, December 19, the Board will be meeting in executive session to discuss a
restructuring proposal collaboratively developed by the Collective and consultant Paul Lipscomb.
The reason the Board will take it up in executive session instead of a public meeting is because
it will be impossible to avoid a confidential discussion of possible personnel implications for
individual current Collective members. However, the minutes of the Collective's December 6
meeting (http://lists.freegeek.org/pipermail/minutes/2012-December/001453.html) contain some
details about the Collective's recommendations.

The Collective has requested that the Board make a definite decision about whether their
recommendations will form the framework for restructuring work moving forward; the Board has
committed to doing so at their Wednesday meeting. As a consequence, in our next bulletin, we
should be able to give you a lot of information about what Free Geek's new management structure
either *will* look like or *will not* look like.

Sincerely,
Your Communications Committee

Mark Kille, HR Administrator
Free Geek | 1731 SE 10th Avenue | Portland, OR 97214
503-232-9350 x112 | mkille@freegeek.org

1of1l 01/24/2013 03:23 PM



